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Friday, 27t October 2023

TRN No. 100483609200003

COLLECTION OF GCSE/ IGCSE/ IAL/ GCE
CERTIFICATES SUMMER 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. Please read the information below

regarding the collection of ORIGINAL GCSE/ IGCSE / IAL/ GCE CERTIFICATES FOR SUMMER 2023

SERIES.

DATE FOR COLLECTION : 31st October 2023 onwards, strictly between 9:00 am and 12:00 pm

TIME:

WHO CAN COLLECT?

WHICH ENTRANCE?

Yours sincerely,

L

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )

ON SCHOOL DAYS OR BETWEEN 8:00 and 11:00 am on working
Saturdays ( second and fourth Saturdays ) ORIGINAL O-LEVEL
CERTIFICATES for PARENTS’ OF GCSE / IGCSE/ IAL/ GCE
CANDIDATES of JUNE 2023.

9:00 am-12:00 PM.. Please anticipate some waiting time.

ONLY A STUDENT, PARENT OR AN AUTHORIZED ADULT OVER THE
AGE OF 25 ( When authorizing another person to collect the
certificates, kindly send a signed authorization letter clearly stating
the person’s EMIRATES ID NUMBER and the person must be able to

produce the Emirates ID to validate.

ONLY BOYS GATE NUMBER 4

» PLEASE HAVE YOUR EMIRATES ID




